
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

March 13, 2024 

 

Subject: 2040 General Plan Annual Progress Report CITY-24-0003 

Staff Contact: Caitlin Castellano, Senior Planner 

Recommendation: Receive Report 
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PROJECT SUMMARY 
California Government Code §65400 mandates cities and counties submit an annual progress 
report (APR) on the General Plan and its implementation to City Council, the Governor’s Office 
of Planning and Research (OPR) and the Housing and Community Development Department 
(HCD) by April 1st of each year.  The APR provides local legislative bodies and the public with 
information regarding the implementation of the General Plan for their city or county. APRs also 

inform the public of the progress in meeting the community’s goals. There is no template/form 
for APRs. 
 
This General Plan APR highlights key accomplishments in implementing the City’s 2040 General 
Plan during calendar year 2023. The accomplishments are organized under their respective 
General Plan goals. The City Council will receive the report at their meeting on March 19, 2024, 
and then the report will be submitted to the State by the April 1st deadline. 

STAFF CONTACT 
Caitlin Castellano, Senior Planner, 531 K Street, Eureka, CA 95501; planning@eurekaca.gov; 
(707) 441-4160 

DOCUMENTS ATTACHED 
Attachment 1: 2040 General Plan Annual Progress Report 




